[image: image1.png]





MEETING MINUTES
Crystal-New Hope-Robbinsdale Rotary Club Board Meeting
Tuesday, November 14, 2023
I. Attendance
Lynn Anderson, Mark Neubauer, Tom Kosel, Jim Benshoof, Kathi Hemken, Bailey Beckman, and Anne Norris.  
II. Board Business  
· Holiday baskets: baskets will be $125 and gift cards will be given instead of meat.  Date for assembly and delivery is Saturday, December 16.

· Treasurer:    The Club needs a new treasurer.  Bailey will review how much time is involved and others can support as needed.  In the interim, James Benshoof is authorized to act as Treasurer. 
· President-elect:  The Board discussed the need for the next president-elect.

· Membership:  The Board discussed membership:
· The need to strengthen existing membership;
· The effort to grow membership has to be an “all Club members” effort;

· There are options for different types/structures for Clubs (i.e., service companion clubs);
· The Board will revisit the topic at its January meeting; and

· Work on interesting, relevant Club meeting speakers.

· Grants:  There were no grants to be reviewed but the Board discussed the possibility of establishing grant protocols.
· Financials:  Benshoof reviewed the Foundation status and reported that the Conversations with Friends grant will be considered by the District soon.
· Other:  The next Board meeting is Tuesday, January 9.
The Board meeting adjourned.
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